


To whom it may concern 
 

The bearer of this letter is authorised not to wear a face mask in line with  
government  guidance updated on 23

rd
 July 2020 which includes: “if you are  

travelling with or providing assistance to someone who relies on lip reading  
to communicate”. 
 

Government guidance reminds us to: “Please be mindful and respectful of such 
circumstances, noting that some people are less able to wear face coverings, 
and that the reasons for this may not be visible to others.” 
  

Thank you for your co-operation. If you have any queries, please do contact me. 
  

 Bob Hughes, Chief Executive 
 Sight for Surrey 


